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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses concern regarding indigenous young people in
situations in which they are increasingly migrating from their communities
because of poverty, lack of economic opportunities and climate change. With a
focus on Sustainable Development Goal 8, the Forum encourages ILO and IOM, in
cooperation with indigenous peoples, to conduct a study, by 2021, on good
practices on, opportunities for and challenges in generating culturally
appropriate, decent work for indigenous young people. The study should inform
the development of programmes and initiatives for indigenous youth
employment, both in their communities and in the context of migration.
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